
12/18/17 
8:30am 
Class Photos 
 
 
12/18-21 
Holiday 
Shop Open 
 
 
12/21/17 
Second 
Quarter 
Ends 
 
 
12/21/17 
Early  
Release 
@1:50 
 
 
12/22-1/5 
Winter 
Break 
 
 
 
1/8/18 
Classes  
Resume  

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Families: 

 We had a great time at Breakfast with Santa and Festival of Trees!  We 
appreciate Santa stopping by to see our students and get their special requests. 
Thank you to Jo Ellen Parkey and Jen Stevenson for chairing these fun events. 
Thanks also to the many families that donated the awesome food.  (Including Panera 
Bread)  Thank you to the parents that helped make the event run so smoothly; Jeff 
Green, Shawn Stonaker, Maria Carlson, Katie Crevasse, Sam Tozer, Kara Tozer, 
Aubrey Mulligan, Zeba Ottilo, and Donna Craig. A special thank you to former R. B. 
Hunt student, Elena Barrera, for playing beautiful holiday music for our guests. 
Thank you to our 5th grade students who served as elves and John Parkey for keeping 
them organized and on duty.  

 Thank you to Adelia Defalco, cafeteria manager, and her staff for preparing 
the holiday lunch for our families. Thank you to Mr. Kledzik for helping me serve, and 
to his staff and the cafeteria helpers that made things run so smoothly. Thank you 
to the front office staff for getting parents in quickly for lunch with their children. 
Teamwork makes the dream work!  

 Congratulations to Odette Green for becoming a part of the “Principal’s 
Million Word Club”. Abe Hoffman, Isabelle Ottilo, Owen Pytel and Silas Cromwell 
have read all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. books! Keep up the GREAT reading!  

 Lost and found will be donated over the holidays. We have many beautiful 
coats and clothing that I know parents spent a lot of money on- please look to make 
sure you do not have anything in there you will miss later. Remember to always put 
names on your children’s things, that way we can return it to its owner. 

 Remember we have school, Monday thru Thursday, business as usual. All class 
celebrations on Thursday. We will also release one hour early on Thursday!  

 

See you Monday! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

12/15/2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Miles Johnson, Emma Carson, Nate Nusz, Grace Altman 

SECOND GRADE: Donavan Grode, Emma LeGrand, Dalilah Schmidt, 

Will Crevasse, Drew Torres, Caleb Crosby, Arieana Cooper, Charlette 

Brawner, Harper Vogan, Colby Frink 

THIRD GRADE: Kingston Goyette, Marley Lloyd, Gaby Edwards, Sam 

Pulsfus, Jadon Stollberg, Holland Rodriguez, Wyatt Ginn, Sage Pytel 

FOURTH GRADE: Max Abare, Ryland Vabolis, Isaak Stephenson, Sofia 

Killin, Thomas West-Renolds , Emry Hogan, Luke Splane, Ethan Watson, 

Abigail Robinson, Santiago Wiles 

FIFTH GRADE: Jacob Lea, Maya Magre, Alex Sprowles, Ayler Sostrom, 

Cole Alford, Chelsea Richardson, Marco Barrera, Reef Robinson, Nolan 

Rodriguez, Jack Mainville, Jordan Gutherie 

Remember to 

Save your  

Box Tops, 

they are  

DUE  

January 26th! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: December18th-December21st.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks 
& Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets 
& Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style 
Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, 
Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of 
WG Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice 
of WG Garlic Toast 
Friday– WINTER BREAK!!! 

 Thank you everyone for coming to Break-
fast with Santa!  It was by far the best turn out we 
have ever had.  We will let you know how much 
money we raised soon.  We have some great cooks 
and bakers amongst us. 
 Holiday Shop is next week.  If you have not 
turned in a form, grab one from the front office.  
The kids really love the shop, even if they just get 
to pick out one item ($2).  Check the schedule and 
send them with a reusable bag their day if you 
chose not to purchase a bag.   
 If you would like to be added to the PTAO 
list, please email your name and student’s name 
and teacher’s name to  
rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com 
  

 The Grower’s Alliance, located in the 
heart of Davis Shore’s is our newest Beacon Donor.  
Their coffee is not only delicious, but it is also 100% 
organic, Fair Trade, and low acid (for those of you 
who have acid reflux issues).  Plus, they have free 
WIFI, libations, a drive through, and live music.  
They also have wide variety of local goods, includ-
ing St. Augustine’s best muffins, Hugo’s muffins, 
which have vegan and gluten free options.  Defi-
nitely, a must-see place that can also make any 
gourmet cappuccino, latte, or macchiato you want. 
 
 Ashley Casey, owner of Brightway  
Insurance is a Beacon Donor for R.B. 
Hunt.  Brightway, The Casey Agency is not your 
typical independent insurance agency. They offer 
expert advice in property, vehicle, business and life 
insurance. They know more than just insurance, 
they know St. Augustine. They are honored to live 
and work in the community they serve. Contact 
Ashley at Ashley.casey@brightway.com or 904-217-
7547. 
 

 

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

The Lost and Found will be  

donated over Winter Break  

Please make sure your child looks 
for any lost Items  

before it is donated!  

Thank You!!! 

 

REMINDER!!!! 
Class Picture Day is Monday  

December, 18th!  

The Art Room Needs Baby Wipes.  

BAD!!!  

Please Donate ASAP 

S.A.I.R.A. Gift Certificates will be on Sale  

Monday thru Thursday from 8am-8:30 in the Front Office.  

Please see Kara Tozer for your $25 Gift Certificates. 

mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com
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